
 
Friday 13th September 2024 

Contact us 

Phone: 01252 837538  

Email: info@sandringham.kite.academy  

Dear parents and carers,   

Welcome back to Sandringham! It has been lovely to see all of our children and 

families again following the summer break. It feels like we have experienced every 

kind of weather over the last couple of weeks, but we are hoping for some warmer 

(and drier!) weather soon. 

A very special welcome must go to our new Reception children! We are absolutely thrilled to have you all join 

our school community. The children have made a fantastic start to school life, settling in brilliantly and bringing 

so much enthusiasm to their learning already. I am sure that they will all be ready for a rest over the weekend 

ahead of the start of their first full week in school next week! 

We have also been delighted to welcome our new staff to the school! We have welcomed Miss Adams to YR, 

Miss Constantine to Y1, Mrs Bean to Y2 and Mrs Sanghavi as our SENCo. Mrs Robinson has also started her new 

role as our Assistant Head Teacher, which adds another level of support in school for children, parents, carers 

and staff. 

This week’s newsletter is a shorter edition containing some important reminders for the year ahead. In our next 

edition on Friday 27th September, we look forward to re-launching our ‘Spotlight on’ sections, where we will 

share lots of updates and photos about all of the exciting learning your children have been exploring. If you 

have any out-of-school achievements that you would like us to share in the next newsletter, please email these 

to the office. As we always do at this point in the year, a number of our school policies have been updated over 

the summer holidays; these can all be viewed on our website at: https://www.sandringham.kite.academy/

about-us/policies/. 

Finally, a huge thank you to you for all of your support with your child’s transition back into school life—we 

can’t achieve everything that we want to without the support of our wonderful families. On behalf of all of the 

Sandringham staff, thank you for being such an important part of our community and for your ongoing 

commitment to your child’s happiness and success at Sandringham.  

Take care, 

Mr Lodge 

Star of the Week and Core Values Awards 

COMING SOON 

From next week, we will share the names of the 

superstars in our school who have won a Star of 

the Week or Core Values award! 
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A massive well done to Sienna, who has achieved a new swimming 

badge! We know how hard Sienna has been working in her 

swimming lessons every week and we are so proud of her amazing 

achievement. 



 

Diary updates: 

Autumn 1 

Tuesday 17th September – PTA AGM/autumn meeting (7pm) 
 

Thursday 26th September – PTA autumn school disco (4:30pm to 6:30pm) 
 

Tuesday 1st October – YR meet the teachers meeting (2:30pm in the hall) 
 

Friday 4th October – happy bag collections 
 

Tuesday 15th October – individual and sibling photographs 
 

Tuesday 22nd October – parents’ evening (3:30pm to 6:30pm) 
 

Thursday 24th October – parents’ evening (3:30pm to 6:30pm) 
 

Friday 25th October – YES day 
 

Friday 25th October – end of half term (3:15pm collection) 
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Attendance 

Whole school target: 97%   Year-to-date whole school attendance: 95% 

Class groups’ attendance:  

Moles —98%    Hedgehogs – 96%   Squirrels – 93%  Owls – 96%  

            Rabbits – 96%     Foxes – 94%   
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Friday 2nd October 2020 Friday 13th September 2024 


